
From: Adam Yust
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: FW: Gun Control
Date: Monday, May 8, 2023 8:49:24 AM

Can we add Mr. Johnson's email below as public testimony to the safe storage ordinance? Thanks!

Adam Yust
Legislative Aide
Office of Councilmember Chris Tolbert
City of Saint Paul
651.266.8631
www.StPaul.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: Dale Johnson <johnsondale1@msn.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 4, 2023 9:36 AM
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward3 <Ward3@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Gun Control

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

To Whom it May Concern:

        I’m writing to let you know I’m apposed to separation of ammunition and guns. I further believe that you are
treading thin ice when you mess with the  Second Amendment to the constitution of the United  states.

 Dale Johnson
1263 Scheffer Ave.
St. Paul, MN 55116
651-587-9266
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